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ABSTRACT  
 
“Perceptions of Insurance Brokers about the Marine Insurance products and 
Market” is carried out to study the insights of the Insurance Brokers about the 
marine insurance products and the market related to marine insurance. 
Insurance Broker remains in constant touch with the clients and cater to their 
problems by gathering proper information and assessing the risk profile and 
requirements. An attempt has also been made to take the views of the insurance 
brokers on various features that are preferred in a marine insurance policy by 
the clients and customers. Hence, interaction with the insurance brokers would 
give the company a sneak peek into various prospects mentioned above and 
would provide information and leads for the company to improve upon their 
coverage offerings and service quality. 

 
Tata AIG General Insurance Company has been a pioneer in offering 

Marine Cargo Insurance solutions to its clients amongst the private general 
insurance companies. The company has been catering to various needs of its 
clients related to insurance of their cargo and goods in transit. But the company 
has never made a conscious effort to study the reputation of its marine insurance 
policies in the market in comparison with the policies provided by other general 
insurance companies. Hence, an attempt has also been made to take the views of 
the insurance brokers on various features that are preferred in a marine 
insurance policy by the clients and customers. 

 
The main objective of this present research work is to study The relative 

performance of select general marine insurance companies in the market based 
on few criteria which are regarded as key for customer and client satisfaction 
Comparative analysis of the general insurance companies in the market with 
regards to their marine insurance products, service quality and value offered 
would be drawn out. For the purpose of the study both primary and secondary 
data was collected.  
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As per the Brokers, the claim settlement process of the marine department 
is not on par with the high standards that it has set with respect to the above 
mentioned processes. As per the brokers, the claim settlement takes a bit longer 
time than it is expected from Tata AIG General Insurance Company. The 
introduction of eMarine web based insurance certificate issuing facility for the 
marine clients has added a lot of value to them for the premium they contribute 
for the policy. Insurance field  will generate to the employment for  the contry 
youth  either directly or indirectly  in the marine insurance brokering which in  
turn incresae the marine insurance business for the companies and develop the 
economy of the coutry 
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